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MEMO 
To: Community of New Aiyansh  

From: GVG Programs and Services Department 

Cc:  

Date: January 28, 2025  

Re:  PENSION RUN – JANUARY 29, 2025  
 
 
Gitlaxt’aamiks Village Government will be 
providing shuttle service for Elders on 
Wednesday, January 29, 2025.  
 
Please call the GVG Reception to sign-up 
at 250-633-3100. 
 
The shuttle will start pick-up’s at 8:30AM 
and depart to Terrace at 9:00AM.  
 
 
 
 
 

  


